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The City of Pittsburgh’s Office of Equal Protection (OEP) has announced that it will

begin strict enforcement and compliance checks for local businesses to ensure they are

complying with their obligations under the Pittsburgh Paid Sick Days Act (Ordinance).

The “compliance campaign” will focus on the food services industry.

Compliance Investigations to Focus on Food Service Industry
Beginning in early 2024, OEP will conduct compliance investigations into food service

businesses according to zip code, starting in 15201 and 15203.

While the compliance campaign will focus on the food service industry, businesses in

other industries are not exempt from the requirements of the Ordinance.

Ordinance
The Ordinance requires employers with at least 15 employees to provide employees up

to 40 hours of paid sick leave per year. Employees accrue paid sick time at a rate of one

hour of leave for every 35 hours worked in Pittsburgh. Employers with fewer than 15

employees must also provide paid sick leave at the same accrual rate, up to 24 hours per

year.

The Ordinance applies not only to employees who work for an employer located inside

the geographic boundaries of the City of Pittsburgh, but also to employees who work in

the City, even if the employer is not physically present there, so long as the employee

performs work for the employer within the geographic boundaries of the City of

Pittsburgh for at least 35 hours in a calendar year.

Restaurant, food service, and other employers with questions about complying with the

Pittsburgh law or other state and local paid leave laws around the country may contact

a Jackson Lewis attorney.
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Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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